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To: Adam.Lid@lacity.org

Dear Chairman O'Farrell and Committee members:

Public Comment: Council File #14-0588-Crystal Springs ballfields

Position: FOR the appeal

I would like to see the Crystal Springs area preserved as open space rather than have any
space taken up by ballfields.  I have been to this area many times.  On weekends, it is very, very
heavily used  for recreation, picnics, and family gatherings. If anything, the usage indicates a
need for more picnic/open space areas for the citizens of LA.  I believe many more people
would benefit by keeping this as open space rather than as ballfields.  

Sincerely,

Catherine M. Ronan

Los Angeles, CA

August 6, 2014


